
  

 

 

 

 

  

                 

 

PBS Focus: Canteen Procedures 

 Line up behind the line 

 Be polite to the canteen helpers 

 Use your manners –Please and Thank you 

 Sit and eat at the tables quietly 

 All food must be eaten at the canteen tables 
 

ABORIGINAL EXCELLENCE AWARDS 

I am delighted to announce that NEPS have six students who are receiving awards at the Aboriginal Excellence 

awards in Batemans Bay today. 

The students are: Kyah Mcleod, Chloe Couley-Brown, Sienna Mcleod and Brayden Omoeboh and Raymond Hickey. 

Their proud parents will be taking the students down to Batemans Bay to the ceremony.  Aunty Belinda, Aunty Cheryl 

and myself will also be attending the awards. It is an honour to be nominated for these awards and I would like to 

congratulate the students that were selected. 

BUS BEHAVIOUR 

There have been many issues on the buses recently with students from NEPS fighting, pushing and verbally abusing 

other students from both, NEPS and other schools. This behaviour starts in the bus lines or at the bus stop and 

continues on the bus. Please speak to your children about behaving appropriately both at school and on the bus 

otherwise they may be banned from catching the bus. 

 

ANAPHALAXIS STUDENTS 

We have a few students that are allergic to certain foods some of these are: peanuts, oranges, banana, nuts and 

pineapple. We are encouraging students not to bring nuts and nut products to school as these students can have a 

severe anaphylaxis reaction and need immediate attention. We are also encouraging students to wash their hands 

after they eat and to follow teacher’s instructions if they have students in their class with allergies. 

 

KIDZWISH 

ST, SH, DSU and two students from each class will be attending Kidzwish on Thursday 20 November.  All students 

need to be at school at 8.40am.  The bus will be leaving at 8.50am sharp.  Students are to bring a gold coin donation 

and wear full school uniform. 

 

 

Have a great week. 

Wendy Theobald 

Relieving Principal 
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Strive for Better Things  
At Nowra East Public School we aim to achieve happiness through respecting  

each other, taking responsibility for our actions, safe practices and a love for learning.  

 
  

 

What’s on at NEPS 
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 WEEK 7 
Tuesday 18 November 
King and Queen of Thrones 
Active after school 
Wednesday 19 November  
Garden Workshop 
Thursday 20 November 
Friday 21 November 
 
WEEK 8 - Stage 2 & 3 Camp 
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SCHOOL NEWS 

10 November 2014 

WAYEELA COOINDA PRESCHOOL ENROLLING 

NOW FOR 2015 

Our preschool still has positions available for next 

year, our fees are as low as $1.00 per day (conditions 

apply).  We will be holding an open day on Wednesday 

26 November 2014 from 1.30pm to 3.00pm.  For more 

information contact the preschool on 4421 8970 or 

drop in and see us ASAP.  All children need to be 

turning the age of 4 before 31 July 2015 to be 

eligible to attend. 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

SCHOOL CAMP 

Stage 2 and 3 camp has been rescheduled for 26, 27 and 

28 November and it will be held at Huskisson Beach 

Tourist Resort.  Please return permission note and 

monies by 19 November. 

                             

 

  

ASSEMBLY AWARDS 
 

KH  Clayton, Brendan 

1C –  Kaliyah, Caitlin 

1M –  Cooper, Jymeal 

1/2F –  Merinda, Nate 

2I –  Cassius, Joseph 

3/4D – Blake, Josie 

3/4O –  Tanika, Cooper 

5/6H – Britney, Peter 

5/6S – Courtney, Shane 

SH –  Jasmine 

ST –  Shallbe, Nathan 
 


